
Welcome back! This week we will be 
doing a lot of review activities to get 
back into the swing of things. We will 
also be having our make up holiday 

party on Friday. I hope everyone had 
a great break!

-Mrs. Bianchi

• Library books are due 
each Thursday

• You can start sending in
1 class snack per month
again. Feel free to send it 
in whenever you are 
able.

• We are low in tissues, if
possible please send in 1 
box when you can!

1/9/23

• There is NO school on
Monday and Friday next 
week due to MLK day 
and then a staff PD day

• Family fun night has been
moved from the 18th to
the 25th

• Reading bags are due
every Friday!

Reading
• Sight word review week: 

Is, me, play, go, at, am 

Writing 
• Writing our first names 

with a capital letter at 
the beginning and the 
rest lowercase letters

Math
• Reviewing numbers

bonds 1-10

Science/Social Studies/SEL
• Martin Luther King Jr
• Scholastic News: “Do the 

Right Thing”


